The New On-the-Job Training Application!

INDOT is excited to announce the launch of the new On-the-Job Training (OJT) application in ITAP! This
application was developed to simplify the OJT process for contractors. All aspects of the OJT program
will now be performed in this application. You will submit your annual OJT partnership agreements,
monthly trainee reports and annual reports all in this new application. If you have not already done so,
please request Prime Contractor access to the On-the-Job Training application in ITAP.

Follow this link — https://www.in.gov/indot/2753.htm — to the INDOT EOD Compliance page, where
you will find the training manual that gives step-by-step instructions on how to process each item you
will be submitting. As always, if you have any questions please feel free to contact me at
ojt@indot.in.gov.
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